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    2025 Donation Request Letter Corporate Sponsor 

    Newaygo County Compassion Home 

    Ninth Annual Gathering - October 24, 2025 

 

On Friday, October 24, 2025, we will be hosting our Ninth Annual Gathering Event at All Saints 

Church in Fremont, Michigan. After experiencing significant growth in recent years, this new venue 

will help accommodate even more attendees and support the continued success of the event. We hope 

you will consider supporting our mission by becoming a corporate sponsor for this exciting, free 

event. 

As in previous years, we will feature both a live and silent auction. The live auction will showcase 

15-20 outstanding items, while the silent auction will offer unique items for bidding throughout the 

evening. Between the bidding, fellowship, and delicious cocktails and appetizers, we will also present 

a short educational segment. 

The event is open to everyone over the age of 21, and we expect more than 250 guests. All funds 

raised will go toward sustaining the Newaygo County Compassion Home, a vital resource in our 

community. The Compassion Home is the only dedicated provider of end-of-life care in Newaygo 

County, offering specialized care in a loving environment at no cost to guests and their families. 

We invite you to join us as a corporate sponsor at one of the levels listed on the attached form. If you 

would prefer, you can also become a “Friend of the Compassion Home” by making a gift of any 

amount. Your donation is tax-deductible, and we will gladly provide a receipt for your records. 

We would be thrilled to have you attend the event on October 24, 2025. Bring your friends and 

family for a fun and meaningful evening with complimentary food and beverages. If you are unable 

to attend but would still like to contribute, please mail your donation to: 

Newaygo County Compassion Home, 

20 S. Stewart Ave, 

Fremont, Michigan 49412. 

Thank you for considering this opportunity to support the Newaygo County Compassion Home. We 

look forward to your involvement and hope to see you at the event! 

Warm regards, 

 

 

                                     

Diane LaPres Rudholm 

Executive Director                           

 


